
Mannville                Messenger 

Highlights from the Regular Council Meeting held on April 16, 2024: 

• Council endorsed a motion approving Media Relations Policy 1200-06.  

• Council endorsed a motion approving the 2024 Operating Budget as follows: 

  Total Revenues:  $ 2,865,672 

  Total Expenses:  $ 3,308,121 

   Deficit:  -$ 442,449 

  Less Amortization:  $ 454,704 

   Surplus:  $ 12,255 

• Council endorsed a motion to approve all three (3) readings on the 2024 Property Tax Bylaw No. 2024-873.  

• Council endorsed a motion approving the 3-Year Operating Plan 2025-2027, and the 5-Year Capital Plan 2025-

2029.  

• Council endorsed a motion that pursuant to the Municipal Government Act Section 213 (4), the signing authorities 

for the Village of Mannville be either Mayor or Deputy Mayor and the Chief Administrative Officer or the Assistant 

Chief Administrative Officer or the Administrative Assistant.  

 

      The next Regular Council meeting is scheduled to take place on  

Tuesday, May 21, 2024 at 6:30 pm in the Village Chambers. 

For detailed information on motions passed at Council, please visit the  

Village website at  www.mannville.com 

 

Village of  Mannville 

5127 - 50 Street   Box 180 

Mannville, Alberta  T0B 2W0 

Phone: (780) 763-3500      

Fax: (780) 763-3643 

E-mail:  info@mannville.com  

Website:  www.mannville.com 

      East Regional Waste Transfer 

Station 

Located 1.5 miles west of the Village of Mannville 

on Mannville Road and Range Road 92. 

Summer Hours:  April 1 - November 30 

   Monday 10:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Wednesday - 4:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Fridays & Saturday 10:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Closed all holidays 

http://www.mannville.com/services


Notice 
2024 assessment & tax notices 

Notice is hereby given that the assessment roll has been prepared for the Village of Mannville 
and the assessment notices have been sent by mail on Wednesday, May 1, 2024, in the form 
of a Combined Property Assessment and Tax Notice. 

The assessment roll is open for inspection at the Village Office 5127- 50 Street, during regular 
business hours (8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.)  Assessment complaints must be made in writing, on 
the appropriate form, to the Clerk of the Assessment Review Board by Monday, July 8, 2024, 
with the required fee. 

Forms are available at the Village Office and online at www.mannville.com. 
 
Dated this 1st day of May 2024.  

 Jennifer Hodel         

 Chief Administrative Officer 

http://www.mannville.com

